
 
__________________________________________________________ 
State of California • Department of Transportation 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 
 

 
Date:  January 7, 2025 
District: 4 – Bay Area 
Contact:       Victor.gauthier@dot.ca.gov  
Phone: (510) 290-5116 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Overnight Full Highway Closure of Northbound Interstate 880  
from Bascom Ave. to The Alameda, San Jose, Santa Clara County  

1/9 to 1/10 11 PM to 3 AM 
 

San Jose, Santa Clara County, Calif. – The California Department of Transportation 
(Caltrans) will perform a full highway closure of northbound Interstate 880 (I-880) from 
Bascom Avenue to The Alameda in the city of San Jose, Santa Clara County. The full 
closure is needed so Caltrans Geophysics crews can safely perform roadway scanning 
for underground water and any other anomalies beneath the pavement. This work will 
provide information they need of the subsurface/sub-pavement conditions to provide 
an optimized solution for water that may be impacting the highway. 
 Motorists are advised to use alternative routes expect delays and allow extra time 
when traveling. Changeable Messaging Signs and detours will be in place. 
 
 
FULL CLOSURE: Thursday, January 9, to Friday January 10.  
NB I-880 from Bascom Avenue to The Alameda.  
11:00 PM to 3:00 AM  
 
Detour in Place: 
Bascom Ave to W. Hedding Street, to The Alameda and back to NB I-880. 
 
Motorists should expect delays and or use alternate routes. Please Drive with 
caution through the work zone. Get real-time traffic on Caltrans QuickMaps: 
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ or follow us on Twitter: @CaltransD4.  
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